
Parent End of the Year Pick up Medication Notification 2024

If your child had medication(s) in the nurse’s office this school year, arrangements must
be made for pick up before the end of the school year.  Please keep in mind that no
medicine will be sent home with the student.

Any medications left after the last day of school will be discarded. It is District policy to
dispose of any medications left at the end of the school year.

PLEASE NOTE: Emergency medications such as Epi-pens and inhalers need to
be in the nurse’s office until the last day. Please make arrangements to pick them
up on the last day that your student is here.

Office hours are 7:30-3:30pm

Please call your campus nurse for any questions.

______________________________________________________________________


